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Hello from Mrs Benson

Class News

Photo Celebration

 Parents and Carers of Abbotsweld,

We hope this newsletter f inds you well  and enjoying the second part of the autumn term. We
are thri l led to share with you some of the exciting happenings at Abbotsweld over the past
weeks,  marking a successful  beginning to the half  term.

Many children embarked on thri l l ing trips to the cinema, where they not only enjoyed some
fantastic f i lms but also learned valuable lessons in storytell ing and creativity.  The joy on
their  faces was truly heartwarming!
Year 1 and 2,  in the spirit  of experiential  learning,  had the opportunity to explore a local
church.  We believe that hands-on experiences l ike these contribute signif icantly to their
holistic development.
We are incredibly proud of our young athletes who represented our school in various
sporting f ixtures.  Their  sportsmanship,  teamwork,  and dedication have been commendable.
Our children showcased not only their  athletic abil it ies but also their  commitment to fair
play and cooperation.

As we dive into the latter part of the term, we want to assure you that there is  much more
excitement to come. The festive season is  just around the corner,  and we have planned a
series of engaging activit ies to celebrate.  We invite all  parents to join us at the Mathematics
Cafe and winter workshops,  where you can witness f irsthand the incredible learning
experiences your children are enjoying.  Additionally,  mark your calendars for our upcoming
carol concert and productions – moments that promise to be f i l led with joy,  laughter,  and
the spirit  of the season.

Your ongoing support is  invaluable,  and we look forward to celebrating these special
moments with you.  As partners in your child's education,  we encourage you to engage with
the school community,  share in the joy of their  accomplishments,  and be part of the
memories.
 Here's to a wonderful  and festive season ahead!

Warm regards,
Mrs Benson



THIS MONTH’S ATTENDANCE. . .

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK FOR SOME CLASSES HAS NOT BEEN AT 96% OR ABOVE.  PLEASE
REMEMBER TO USE OUR GUIDANCE AS TO WHETHER YOUR CHILD SHOULD BE IN

SCHOOL. . .

HTTPS://WWW.NHS.UK/LIVE-WELL/ IS-MY-CHILD-TOO-ILL-FOR-SCHOOL/ 



24TH YEARS 1 -4  CINEWORLD TRIP

28TH MATHEMATICS CAFÉ AT 3 . 15PM FOR RECEPTION,  YEAR 1  AND YEAR 2 (PLEASE ARRIVE AT THE
PLAYGROUND 

GATE)

29TH MATHEMATICS CAFÉ AT 3 . 15PM FOR YEAR 3 ,  YEAR 4 ,  YEAR 5 AND YEAR 6 (PLEASE ARRIVE AT
THE 

PLAYGROUND GATE)

DECEMBER

1ST WINTER WORKSHOPS:
RECEPTION -  9 : 15  -  10AM

YEARS 1  AND 2 -  10 : 15  -  1 1AM
YEARS 3 AND 4 -  1 :30 -  2 : 15PM
YEARS 5 AND 6 -  2 :30 -  3 : 15PM

PLEASE ARRIVE AT THE MAIN GATE FOR THE SCHOOL OFFICE

6TH YEAR 3 AND 4 HARLOW PLAYHOUSE THEATRE TRIP

7TH YEARS 5 AND 6 HARLOW PLAYHOUSE THEATRE TRIP

7TH EYFS ,  YEAR 1  AND YEAR 2 IN-HOUSE THEATRE PRODUCTION

8TH CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY AND CHRISTMAS SCHOOL LUNCH

18TH EYFS AND KS1 PERFORMANCES:
RECEPTION 9 .30AM
YEAR 1  AND 2 :  2PM

PLEASE COME TO THE MAIN GATE

19TH GROTTO AND CHRISTMAS FETE

20TH YEARS 3-6 CAROL CONCERT 9 .30AM

20TH END OF TERM 3 .45PM



ONLINE SAFETYONLINE SAFETYONLINE SAFETY



Contact
us

ABBOTSWELD PRIMARY
ACADEMY
PARTRIDGE ROAD
HARLOW, ESSEX,  CM18 6TE

01279 630120

OFFICE@ABBOTSWELD.NETA
CADEMIES.NET

VISIT  US ON THE WEB AT
WWW.ABBOTSWELD.NETACA
DEMIES.NET

follow
us

@NET_Abbotsweld

https://www.abbotsweld.netacademies.net/
https://www.abbotsweld.netacademies.net/

